In an attempt to keep everyone
“up to speed”
on the various activities, we maintain
an email directory of parents/guardians.
Occasionally when notices are sent
home they get lost in backpacks or back seats.
This now serves as another means
of communication and seems to
help eliminate many of those
last minute “surprise” announcements.

Please provide an email
address suitable for this
use and leave this at the office;

Re:

Student(s) name(s)

email address:

Any questions, please call the office 734-420-4044
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